UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN

NOTICE OF RECALL OF JUDGE THOMAS J. TUCKER

The Court has been notified that the recall of Bankruptcy Judge Thomas J. Tucker
has been approved effective August 1, 2021. All cases presently assigned to Judge
Tucker will remain with him.

Judge Tucker elected to retire this year after completing over eighteen years of
distinguished service to our Court. The Judges and Court staff are extremely
grateful for his service. We also appreciate Judge Tucker’s willingness to continue
on a recall basis and all of us look forward to working with him in that capacity.

July 14, 2021 Daniel S. Opperman
Chief Bankruptcy Judge



